
Christmas Craft Show 2017 
 

Dear Craft Person, 
 
The Clover High School student council is sponsoring the 23rd annual Christmas Craft Show 
on Saturday, November 4th, 2017.  The show will be held in the new gym which is located at 
the side of the school.  The doors will open at 6:00 am for crafters to set up and will be open to 
the public between the hours of 9 am and 3 pm.  We will be renting 10’ by 10’ spaces for a rate 
of $50.00 per space.  This  year there will be an exra charge of $10.00 for electricity due to such 
a large demand.  You will check in that morning at the registration table to get your assigned 
space number. Please do not set up before signing in. Concessions will be available 
throughout  the day. The event will be advertised in the local newpaper, through flyers, and 
signs throughout the community.  In addition to this we will be using social media outlets 
such as facebook, twitter, and instagram to spread the word further.  
 
If you are interested in participating, please fill out the bottom portion of this letter and send it 
in with the check by Friday, October 20th. There is a late fee of $20.00, and we will accept 
applications until Monday, October 30th.  Unfortunately we cannot promise you will get your 
preferred spot. Checks should be made payable to CHS Student Council. Spaces are rented on 
a “first come/first serve” basis.  Please get your registration forms in early to secure a spot as 
there are a limited amount of spaces available. 
 
Thank you for your help in making this a successful project for our 23rd year in a row! If you 
have any questions, please contact Taylor Black at Clover High School at 803-810-8200 within 
the hours of 2pm-4pm, or email him at taylor.black@clover.k12.sc.us. If you are unable to 
reach him at the school you can call at 704-460-9095. We look forward to seeing you on 
November 4thth. Happy Holidays!  
 
Note: We cannot guarantee student help in unloading, but as always we will do our best.  
 
Note: Electricity is $10.00 this year. Please bring your own drop cord and duck tape to tape 
down your cord. We will try but we cannot guarantee electricity if you don’t bring atleast a 25’ 
heavy duty drop cord.  
 
Note: Please prepare to donate a door prize for an hourly drawing when you register at check-
in.  
 
Note: We do not provide tables or chairs. 
 
Note: We stress that you DO NOT remove your crafts until the show closes at 3pm. 
 
**Note:  Checks and payments are non-refundable.  
 
 
 



 
 
Note: CHS does not guarantee “exclusivity” for your product. If such exclusivity is required by 
you, please do not return this application. Also, CHS cannot be held responsible for other 
vendors selling the same product in close proximity to you. We apologize for any 
inconveinance this may cause.  
 
If there is an issue with you being upstairs please note that on the application form.  
 
Sincerely,  
Taylor Black 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Name: ______________________________ 
Address: ____________________________________________ 
Email Address:  _______________________________________ 
City: ________________ State: __________ Zip: _______ Phone: ________ 
Type of craft product: _____________________ Electricity Needed? ______ 
I will NOT pack or remove my crafts until 3 pm – PLEASE SIGN ____________________ 
Number of 10’ by 10’ spaces needed: ____ x $50.00 per space 
Electricity: number of spaces _____ x $10.00 
Total to Clover High School: $ ______ 
___ I would not mind being upstairs.  
___ I absolutely would have an issue with being upstairs. I understand this may limit my 
participation in the event if all spaces are taken due to the “first come/first serve” basis.  
Send Check (made out to Clover High School Student Council) and application to:   
Taylor Black 
Clover High School 
1625 Hwy 55 E. 
Clover, SC 29710 
   


